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Community Council Report  
 
This report covers progress we have made in dealing with your priorities for the 
Kincardine and Mearns Community Council area for the period September and 
October 2022.  
 
The report aims to highlight emerging issues in your area, provide crime prevention 
advice and guidance to Community Council members and the residents you 
represent.   Our focus is to reduce crime and disorder, help create safer communities 
and respond effectively to local concerns. 
 
 
Community Policing Priorities 
 
Antisocial behaviour, Violence and Disorder: 
 
Anti-social Behaviour calls within Kincardine and Mearns for the months as follows: 
 
September there were 36 calls received and 11 youth annoyance calls.  
 
October there were 33 calls received and 14 youth annoyance calls.  
 
For Assault crime reports raised see as follows: 
 
September – 6 all detected and have been reported to the Procurator Fiscal.  
 
October – 8 of which 5 are detected and the remaining are still under investigation. 
 
Acquisitive Crime: 
September  
 
There have been 4 Thefts throughout the Kincardine and Mearns area during 
September.  3 remain undetected and are still being investigated.  
 
October  
 
There have been 3 Thefts throughout the Kincardine and Mearns area during 
October.  2 remain undetected and are still being investigated.  
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Road Safety & road crime: 
 
Drink/Drug Driving 
 
September  
 
In September there was 1 driver found to be under the influence of alcohol, who 
have been reported for consideration of prosecution to the Procurator Fiscal. 
 
October  
 
None 
 
 
Dangerous Driving 
 
September  
 
There were 3 reported incidents of dangerous driving for the month of September, 
and all are detected and reported.  
 
 
October  
 
There was 1 reported incident of dangerous driving for the month of October, and is 
detected and reported.  
 
Careless Driving 
 
September  
 
There were 5 reported incidents of careless driving for the month of September, and 
1 is detected and reported.  The remaining are still under investigation/without 
sufficient evidence to prosecute.  
 
 
October  
 
There was 4 reported incidents of careless driving for the month of October, and 1 
has been detected and reported.  The remaining are still under investigation/without 
sufficient evidence to prosecute. 
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Community Engagement & Reassurance: 
 
 
Update on Coffee with a Copper. 
 
The first session of CWAC was successful with a good majority of people attending.  
This was an 8am -5 pm rota.  From this various, complaints and resolutions have 
been found and reassurance maintained.  
 
Explanation of my role was made to all attending members of the public and appears 
it has been welcomed by most.  
 
The second session (completed early November) was focussed on evening hours to 
allow attendance for 9-5 workers.  This proved less popular however I have 
committed to 4 months and will persevere.  
 
Patrols and speed checks have been allocated following the meetings and other 
projects are in the works.  
  
 
 
Contact Us: 
 
  101 – Non emergency;  
  Email - StonehavenLowerDeesideCPT@Scotland.police.uk 
  Twitter - @NorthEPolice 
  Facebook – www.Facebook.com/NorthEastPoliceDivision 
  Web – www.scotland.police.uk 
  999 – Emergency;  
  0800 555 111 - Crimestoppers; 

 
 
Inspector Rhona Di Meola 
Kincardine and Mearns Community Policing Team 
Date 08/11/2022 
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